Dennis, John

From: Thompson, Jason

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 8:39 AM

To: Dennis, John

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Second reading table request - Arris

Jason Thompson

jthompson@snellville.org
770-985-3518 (office)

From: H. Parke Lammerts <PLammerts@ARRISHOLDINGS.COM>
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 9:52 AM

To: Thompson, Jason <jthompson@snellville.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Second reading table request - Arris

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Snellville Network. Maintain caution when opening external
links/attachments

Good morning, Jason. On behalf of Arris Holding, | would like to formally request that the second reading of our
applications be tabled from the next Mayor and Council meeting on July 22 to the meeting on August 26. Unfortunately,
since Planning Commission did not have enough members for a quorum at the original May 28 meeting and had to push
our hearing to June 25, our planned hearing dates were delayed and some of our team members will be out of the
country for the July 22 Mayor and Council meeting. | am happy to provide any additional details and kindly ask to table
so we can all be in attendance and present for the second reading. Thank you again for the help and let me know if you
need anything else from us at this time.

Best Regards,

Parke Lammerts

2700 Apple Valley Road, Suite 50, Brookhaven, GA, 30319
404-452-9989

plammerts@arrisholdings.com

ARRISA




